Jensen, Janelle

From: Brookshire, Nicole

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 2:20 PM

To: Taylor, Sequanna
Cc: Jensen, Janelle

Subject: Re: OAAA - 2018 Budget Follow Up Item

Importance: High

Good afternoon Supervisor Taylor,

I wanted to follow up after last week's Finance and Audit Budget meeting. As of today, the Office on African American Affairs currently has 4 contracts. As such, I anticipate being able to close these contracts out by year-end.

Best Regards,



Nicole M. Brookshire | Executive Director Milwaukee County Office on African American Affairs 901 N. 9th Street, 3rd Fl., Milwaukee, WI 53233 414-278-7979 (Office)

Email: Nicole.Brookshire@milwaukeecountywi.gov

